



Cork University Hospital,
Wilton,
Cork.
Ireland.

Telephone: 021 – 4922473

Fax: 021 - 4342690

Date: 4th April 2022

PQ - 14487/22

Deputy Thomas Gould Dail Eireann Leinster House Kildare Street Dublin 2

"To ask the Minister for Health the status of the investigation into the cremation scandal in Cork University Maternity Hospital given the investigation was to conclude in November 2021"

Dear Deputy Gould

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

The workings of the review remain in process.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Interim Chief Executive Officer